TITLE: Congrats! Your Valley View Hunt Club Invitation

Dear Joseph, 

I just wanted to thank you for interest in the Valley View Hunt Club this year! We have received your new membership application and appreciate all of the information you provided. After review, we would like to extend an invitation to join us for a "meet and greet" at our Club's property in Trumbull County on Sunday, February 21st at 1pm. This is a great opportunity to meet a few of the members, a few other new prospects, and tour our property to get an idea of some of our asset base we can provide you. We feel it's important for you to be comfortable with our Club before any commitment is made between both parties. This is not a mandatory meet and greet and understand if you cannot attend. If you'd like to take advantage of this small event please respond as soon as you can. 

More importantly we will be having our February membership meeting on that Tuesday, February 23 at 7pm @ Cloverleaf Lanes (banquet room). If possible, please make it point to block that date. This meeting will be the best opportunity for you to get our State of the Club, as well as our 2016-18 plan of action to hit our future goals, finalize all future seats (like yours) in the Club, and overall meet a great group of hunters!  It will be a lot of good info and should get you excited to be a part of the Valley View Hunt Club! Club year goes March 1 - Feb. 28 every year.

Thanks and please let us know this email found you well and if you will be attending one (or both) of these events.

Mike                
VVHC President

Ed
VP              

